
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 September 2009   
 
 
Company Announcements Manager  
Australian Stock Exchange Limited  
4th Floor     
20 Bridge Street   
SYDNEY   NSW   2000   
 

 
“Transmitted Electronically” 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
Re:  Change of Director’s Interests  
 
 
Due to a clerical error, the consideration on the previous announcement has been misstated at 
$3,000.00; the actual consideration should read $1,250.00. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
ALAN C WINDUSS 
Company Secretary 
 

 
 


